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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 
THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  

ROY TURNER SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Roy 

Turner Scholarship to Hannah Justice. The $1,050 scholarship is to be used for tuition, books and fees.  

 Justice of Dundee is a 2018 Dundee High School graduate. Her educational goal is to get her 

associate degree at MCCC so she can pursue a career in social work.  She is a member of Phi Theta 

Kappa.  Justice helps out at her local senior citizen center and the Dundee Township Fire Department.  

Hannah is the daughter of Rob and Cindy Justice. 

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be a Monroe County resident and a Monroe County 

firefighter or the child or grandchild of a local (Monroe County) firefighter. Additionally, the student 

must have a minimum of 2.5 grade point average and must maintain full-time enrollment status of at 

least 12 credit hours per semester.  

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial 

Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact 

The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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